
 

 

NOTICE OF REGULAR MEETING 

HIGHLAND PARK METOPOLITAN DISTRICT 

 

February 13, 2024 

CANCELLED 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Highland Park 

Metropolitan District of the County of Arapahoe, State of Colorado, has cancelled their 

regular meeting at 11:00 a.m., on Tuesday February 13, 2024.    

   

 

 

Meetings are open to the public. 

 

    BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE  

    HIGHLAND PARK METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

     

 

By:  /s/ COMMUNITY RESOURCE SERVICES OF   

COLORADO, DISTRICT MANAGER 

 


